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Comments: As a weekly recreational user of the Chattahoochee National Forest, including in areas that will

potentially be impacted by the Foothills Landscape Project, it worries me that the public (especially those who will

be directly affected) will not have the opportunity by our Government to review and comment on large scale

projects in OUR national forests. These are public lands, enjoyed by a variety of recreationists, from hunters to

birders, from anglers to mountain bikers. The Chattahoochee National Forest also provides an important habitat

for native species, drinking water to downstream users and carbon sequestration. The potential damage to these

resources is too great to move forward without adequate feedback from the public. 

 

Thank you.


